
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
Notice of change of rule making process 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law as follows: 
Under s 96(3), the proposed National Electricity Amendment (Extension of time and reduction 
in scope of the 2022 reliability standard and settings review) Rule will be made under the 
standard rule making process in accordance with Part 7 Division 3 (other than s 96) of the 
NEL, rather than through an expedited process (Project Ref ERC0336). 
Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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